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ARM/109/97

10 January 1997
Dear Mr. Kouchakdjian,

Thank you for your letter of 2 December 1996 informing us about the
appointment of Mr. Hugh Adams as Managing Director of the Center for
Business Research and Development (CBRD) at the American University of
Armenia.

I would like to request you to kindly congratulate Mr. Adams on my
behalf and wish him further success in his career. Please be confirmed that I am
looking forward to UNHCR - AUA collaboration in 1997.

Best regards,

’\\ Mr. Robert Robinson
\ DEIL

resentative

UNDHA Co-ordinator
Armenia

Mr. Michael Kouchakdjian, Ph.D
Director
AUA



